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The attached spreadsheet shows attendance through month 7 compared to the previous year, and the 3, 5, and 10 year averages.  Use the tabs at the bottom
to view individual schools.

 

 

We have been behind the curve since early in the year, but attendance was actually trending in a good direction over the past couple of weeks. As a district we
are currently at 94.29%, but who knows where we go from here. 

 

 

Joey Kilburn
 

DPP/Student Support Services

Office phone     270-586-8877

Cell phone          270-776-4177
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=b2c2eeb992&view=att&th=170f9be4072815a1&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=7df1ba839b808e_0.1&safe=1&zw

